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TO:  John Traganos, DCmdr, Haig Dick, VCmdr,  

FROM:  Maureen Comerford, FC 22 - 02 

CC:  Zachary Steinbrecher, IPDCmdr, FCs of Division 22, Jerome Varvaro, VFC 22-02, Edward 

McGee, IPFC 22-02, Division 22 SO-SR Carol Stolze, FSO-SR Rick Erdody 

 

 The Flotilla’s bank balance at the end of September 2017 was $4,832.49. 

 Two Flotilla members have cast their hats in the ring to run for the next Flotilla 

Commander and Vice Flotilla Commander.  During our October meeting, the Committee 

will confirm their qualifications. 

 The Flotilla’s November meeting has been changed to Thursday, 16 November 2017, 

1930 hours.  The Flotilla’s elections will take place at this meeting. 

 Thank you to all the Coxswains and Boat Crew who assisted me and my Flotilla members 

during the boating season to become current and to pass our requalifications. 

 Gregory Barbato, the FSO-CM, did an informative ten (10) minute presentation at the 

Flotilla’s September meeting on the AUXNET Cache Two-Way Radio ("TCO Lite"). 

 Gerald Krant, the FSO-NS, has not completed the Mandatory Training so he was unable 

to go out to finish the ATONS on his list.  Thank you to Richard Rothamel, Rich Light, and 

whomever else was his crew who completed that. 



 Ellen Da Silva, the SO-PE and FSO-PE, has an ABS class coming up at Northport High 

School.  The dates are Mondays, October 16, 23, 30, and November 6. 

 I have three prospective USCG Auxiliary members come to the Flotilla’s September 

meeting.  One of them actually was an Auxiliary member before. 

 I sent Theresa Kinch, DSO-HR, the paperwork to complete the disenrollment process for 

one member who did not pay his 2017 dues. 

 

 
NEXT FLOTILLA MEETING – Thursday, 12 October 2017, 1930 Hours, at USCG Station Eatons 

Neck in the Galley.  If you are coming to our Flotilla meeting, please remember to 

arrive early because IDs must be checked at the gate. 


